
eBucs Changes for Departmental and User Software Purchases 

 

 Information Technology Services (ITS) and Procurement and Contract Services have partnered to 
establish a unified process for purchasing software and web services systems that may need to integrate 
with ETSU’s current university systems (Banner, Active Directory/LDAP, D2L).  Users can find this new 
purchasing form – Software / Service (ITS Review) - on the homepage of eBucs starting on June 14th.   

Through this process, an IT partner will be assigned to the request early to ensure the 
implementation process is smooth and proper IT governance and security risk assessments are followed.  
If you experience difficulty in using the form, please contact Procurement and Contract Services at (423) 
439-4224.  For additional information about the new software review process, please contact Gabriel 
Thomas in ITS at (423) 439-3706 or thomasgs@etsu.edu. 

 

 

For dissemination: 

 ETSU Monday Newsletter – Weekly – emails@etsu.edu  
  Starting: 14-June-2021 
  Ending:  28-June-2021 
  Audience: Faculty/Staff 

mailto:thomasgs@etsu.edu
mailto:emails@etsu.edu

